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Comments: As a proud Indigenous American, I strongly support the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

Withdrawal Project. Expansion of mining operations in Turtle Island goes against the best interests of all

Americans and the future of our environment, our children, and our rights. We must make all efforts to return the

stewardship of this land to its original occupants, and to end our dependence on energy consumption that is

harmful to our earth. Climate change is NOW.


